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Curriculum Leader for Geography (TLR 2b £4,784)  

Required for September 2021 

This is an excellent opportunity for an innovative, excellent teacher with the ability to lead 
and inspire others in the learning and teaching of Geography.  Candidates who can also offer 
other KS3 humanities subjects should make that known. 

We are looking for a curriculum leader with a passion for geography education who can 
develop a vision and curriculum to ensure the success of all students in geography.  We seek 
to develop the learning and teaching in the geography department into an outstanding 
department, meeting the needs of all learners in all years, including those who wish to 
pursue geography studies at prestigious universities. 

You will be well supported in your role.  We are committed to staff development and have a 
supportive line management structure. 

Matthew Arnold is a popular and successful school with an excellent local reputation.  We are 
focussed on improving outcomes for every student and are committed to staff development to 
support this.  We are a friendly staff always working in support of each other and keen to be the 
best teachers we can be. The school is part of the Acer Trust of schools so there is opportunity to 
share expertise and experiences and enjoy professional development with more than one 
school.  As the school and the department continue to flourish, your contribution, leadership and 
commitment will be part of that future. 

In this post you will: 

● Join a highly skilled and successful Geography team 
● Be part of a forward thinking organisation 
● Work with a committed staff within a supportive learning environment 
● Be given opportunities to develop personally and professionally 

If you would like an informal conversation about the post then please contact Liz Bickley on 
hr@maschool.org.uk, who will put you in touch with the Deputy Headteacher.   For an application 
form and further details please visit our website at www.maschool.org.uk (Contact > Vacancies).  

Closing date: 1 March 2021 at 8am. Interviews will be held the same week. Applications can be 
emailed to hr@maschool.org.uk 

Matthew Arnold School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff to share this commitment.  An enhanced DBS check is required for the successful 
applicant. 

http://www.maschool.org.uk/
http://www.maschool.org.uk/

